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commentletters

From: Donna Hacker <donnamariecampoy@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 5:08 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/26/16 board meeting

Dear Board Members, 
 
As a member of the San Juan Water Agency, I am pleased to 
say how well my family has done in both conserving and saving 
water for all of Californians to enjoy. This has been a long road, 
and meant taking on many challenges that impacted many facets 
of our daily lives.  The payoff was great and we met many of the 
expected conservation benchmarks.   
 
For many of us the lifestyle has no longer been a requested 
measure, but largely a  normal response to being better earth 
keepers, we are happy to continue these conservation concepts 
that reflect good use of our natural resources. 
 
Unfortunately, we cannot continue to expect everyone to 
maintain these quotas as a requirement, as opposed to a nice 
accomplishment.  We believe that a 20% percent reduction is a 
very reasonable and reachable statistic, but 33% is mostly 
unachievable, and unreasonable expectations for the general 
population.  It doesn't do better to reach high, and expect 
less.  Give credit to those who have altered their life style, and 
met the original challenge set forth by the agencies. 
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Please reconsider your future standards of conservation, and 
offer financial incentives to those who meet or exceed those 
given standards. 
 
Sincerely, Donna and Barry Hacker, Granite BAy  
 
--  
Donna Marie 


